
 

 

 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM  

 

 

 

 

DATE: Sept 14 and 16, 2021 

 

TIME: 5:00 pm 

 

PLACE:  U.S. Fish & Wildlife Service Virtual Meeting and Public Hearing 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the UGRA Board of Directors may or may not be present at 

the U.S. Fish & Wildlife Service Virtual Meetings and Public Hearings on Tuesday, September 14, 

2021 and Thursday, September 16, 2021. 

 

No action will be taken by UGRA Board of Directors. 


